Julie Hutt is a RVN (Registered Veterinary Nurse) from Christchurch, New Zealand.
Graduating with a National Certificate in Veterinary Nursing in 1996, Julie went on to extend her Veterinary Nursing knowledge and passion for her career by working to complete advanced qualifications in Veterinary Anaesthesia and Surgery, as well as Diplomas in Business Management and Adult Teaching.
Julie has a long affiliation with the New Zealand Veterinary Nursing Association (NZVNA) of which she joined back in 2005, she was later elected President of the (NZVNA) in 2011, a position she held until 2021.
Since 2015 Julie has also held a representative position on the Allied Veterinary Professional Regulatory Council.
Julie’s continual desire to promote Veterinary Nursing as a career, and to endorse professionalism and solid work ethics has meant working towards a protective title and  Registration of Veterinary Nurses in New Zealand. 
Throughout her career Julie has enjoyed working in a variety of Companion Animal Veterinary Practices, and though her focus is primarily on teaching future Veterinary Nurses at Ara Institute of Canterbury, any spare time Julie has will see her back in a clinical setting at any chance.
Julie’s passion and enthusiasm for her career is unwavering, with a huge focus on giving back to communities by volunteering at SPCA Community Desexing Clinics and other good causes.
When Julie isn’t immersed in all things animal, she enjoys spending time with her family, granddaughters, reading, baking and walking.

 






